
 

Dear Mr Anand 

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your email which was received by the Greater London Authority on 10 
December 2015. 

You had made a request under the Freedom of Information Act about the Greater 
London Authority’s current suppliers and contracts, the details of which are set out 
below: 

Wide Area Network (WAN) N/A 

Local Area Network (LAN) Network infrastructure switches support Insight (UK) Ltd 
01/11/2012 - 01/11/2016 Annual value c £31.5K Total value £126,076.00 

Unified Communication  N/A 

Telephony: Level 3  contract start Jul 2009 - variable cost annual value £29K -32K 

Contact Center N/A 

PBX  support for PBX and telephones supplier Damovo (Now Daisy communications) 
Contract  01/05/2011 - 01/05/2016  Total contract value £159,090.00 

Mobiles Calls and Lines:  supplier O2 contract Nov 2015 - Nov 2018  Estimated annual 
value c £43K  Estimated Total value c £129K 

With regard to contracts that are due to expire we will work with our shared service 
partner Transport for London to re-procure said services. 

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    

 Nupur Anand 

request-306674-d009f881@whatdotheyknow.com 
Department: Technology Group 
Our ref: MGLA101215-1016 

Date: 17 December 2015 



Yours sincerely 

David Munn 
Head of Technology 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
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